
Subject: Re: Notification of Broken Pedestrian Light button down NE Corner of Highland and Willoughby Service ID# 57972
From: Jeannie Shen
Date: 03/29/2016 03:56 PM
To: Lisa Schechter
CC: "hmd.acevedo" <hmd.acevedo@yahoo.com>, Jim Omahen <jim@mediadistrict.org>

Hi Lisa,

It has been reported to the LADOT communication center. This request has been closed. For emergency repairs such as this
please call the LADOT communication center at (213) 485-4184 immediate response.

Thanks,

Jeannie Shen
Transportation Engineer
Hollywood-Wilshire District
Los Angeles Department of Transportation 
Tel.:  323-957-6843

On Tue, Mar 29, 2016 at 3:30 PM, Lisa Schechter <lisa@mediadistrict.org> wrote:
Dear Jeannie:

Just wanted to let you know that the pedestrian light button at the north east corner of Highland and Willoughby is dangling down.  It
appears that it is hanging by wires.  I have attached a photo for your information.   I have taken the liberty to report this issue to the
LADOT service on line form  - request #57972.

Can you please make sure it gets taken care of in a timely fashion.  

Thank you

Lisa Schechter
Executive Director
Hollywood Media District BID
1040 N. Las Palmas Avenue
Hollywood, CA  90038
(323)860-0025 Direct
(323)860-0026 Fax

MediaDistrict.org


